
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                          
 
Dear parents,  
 
I am pleased to inform you that Reverend Julie will be leading our second Messy 
Church of the school year on the 17th March. The session will start at 3:30pm and 
finish at 4.45pm. All pupils and parents/grandparents are welcome to attend, if you 
and your child would like to come along, please send me an email to confirm 
attendance, this is to help us with the organisation of resources etc. Please can we 
also ask you to provide a picnic tea for both yourself and your child/ren, tea/coffee 
and juice will be provided.  
 
As the school hall is being used for Messy Church, Celebration Assembly will be at 
09:00 am on the 17th March.  
 
If you have any questions please don't hesitate to get in touch.  
 
Have a nice day.  
 
Kind Regards 
Gabrielle Hacking 
School Administration Manager 
Tel: 01282 612191 
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